
Newsletter 
No. 7.           13th December 2024 

Website: www.ourladys.devon.sch.uk 

Facebook: Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School, Barnstaple 

In Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School we learn about God and try to follow his footsteps by 

showing care and respect for one another. 

Dear Parents and Carers  
 
We hope you are all well and enjoying the festive 
season. 
 
This week, the school had a visit from Cafod who 
spoke to the children about all the amazing work 
they do. Our school Chaplaincy Team also had a 
special visit from the Caritas Diocese of Plymouth 
who wanted to acknowledge the Food Pantry and the 
faith in action work they do alongside Mrs Cohen. 
They were awarded a unique certificate and we are 
extremely proud of them. 
 
On Tuesday afternoon, Year 4 and Year 5 visited 
Petroc College. They enjoyed visiting the drama 
department and watching a production of Dick 
Whittington.  
 
As we move through the season of Advent, we 
continue to prepare for the birth of Jesus and the 
celebration of Christmas. On Wednesday, the whole 
school visited church for an Advent Mass. The 
children’s respectful behaviour was a privilege to 
watch.  
 
It continues to be a busy time in school; children are 
working hard in their lessons and preparing for 
forthcoming events. A list of these events are 
outlined in today’s newsletter. 
 
The Nativity celebration will be held at St Mary’s 
Church on Thursday the 19th of December, doors 
open at 10.15am (starting at 10.30am) and we 
welcome as many family members as possible to join 
us.    

Our Lady’s School takes incidents of bullying, including on-line safety seriously.  For further information the school’s policy is available on our website or please see your child’s 

class teacher if you have any concerns.  www.safer.internet.org.uk 

Autumn Term Dates 
  

Tue 17th Dec  Choir Visit to Silverhill Lodge  

Wed 18th Dec  Christmas Dinner and Jumper Day  

Thu 19th Dec  Nativity 10.30 am (doors open at  

   10.15am) at St Mary’s church  

Fri 20th Dec  Children’s Chocolate Raffle  

Fri 20th Dec  Last day of term  

Mon 6th Jan  Children Return to School  

Wed 15th Jan  Primary School place for Sept 2025  

   school places to be in by today.  

Thu 23rd Jan Language Development Workshop  

   for Parents to attend at Our Lady’s 9-

   10.30am 

Many thanks for your continued support.  
 
Wishing you all a peaceful Christmas and a Happy 
New Year. 
 
Rob Meech, Executive Headteacher and Lorna 
Wilby, Head of School 

The next newsletter will go home on:   

Friday  17th January 2025 

 

Our Lady’s and Barn-a-b’s staff 

wish you all a peaceful and 

healthy Christmas and 

a Happy New Year.   



 

Barn-a-b’s at Our Lady’s  

We've had an excellent term. The garden is taking shape, thanks to our school community 
support, but also due to the hard work and dedication of our staff team. I am always 
amazed and grateful how the staff and children work and play together.  
 

Please come and join us at 2.30 on either Monday or Tuesday for our songs and nativity retelling (this is 
recorded and we will upload on tapestry if you cannot come in.) 
 
We wish you a wonderful Christmas and look forward to seeing you on Monday 6th January. 
 
Cathy, Jane, Liia, Lisa and Tracey  
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Thank you PTFA 

Thank you to our wonderful PTFA 

who have worked hard to provide 

some lovely activities for the 

children and have raised money for school funds 

during the lead up to Christmas.  Thank you to all 

the families that have supported our events and 

bought raffle tickets.   

 

We look forward to hearing about what you have 

planned for Spring term. 

Christmas Mass Times  

 

Christmas Eve Mass 24th December /Christmas Day/St Stephen’s Day 

St Mary's  7.30pm Christmas Eve/ 9.30am Christmas Day / 10am 26th December  

St Joseph's South Molton 11.15am Christmas Day 

 

First Holy Communion 2025  
If you would like your child to make his/ her First Holy Communion next year, please pick up a form from 
the Narthex, or email the parish office for more information.  barnstaple@prcdtr.org.uk      

Home | Barnstaple RC Parish (barnstaplecatholicchurch.com)  

Festival of Christmas Trees 

Embrace the magic of the season at The Parish Church of St. Peter 

and St. Mary Magdalene’s Festival of Christmas Trees! - 12th to 

16th December.  (The church in the High Street, Barnstaple) Join us 

for a week filled with festive delights: 

 

 Dec 19th: Mayor’s Lesons and Carols 7pm  

 Dec 22nd: Sunday Mass with Live Nativity 10.30am 

 Dec 24th: Christingle Service 6pm and midnight mass 11.30pm 

 Dec 25th: Christmas Day Service 10.30am 

 

Immerse yourself in the warmth of community, the joy of carols, 

and the spirit of giving. Don’t miss the chance to experience the 

festive wonder of our beautifully adorned Christmas trees one last 

time.  

https://www.barnstaplecatholicchurch.com/
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Kids Silent Disco: Friday, 20 December at 6pm at Barnstaple Pannier Market – A fun-filled event 
where children can dance to their heart's content with music, laughter, and festive vibes!  

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/panniermarket/kids-christmas-silent-disco/e-lqdpqx
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